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Current Reviews 
 
Audiology 
 
The Committee has met to discuss the scope and project plan for this review. 
 
The Committee will be receiving evidence at its meeting on 15 December from Elaine 
Wyllie (Tees PCT) regarding: 
 

• Services and location of services 

• Care Pathways 

• Identification/ detection of hearing problems 
 
and from the Council’s Sensory Loss Team on the service they provide. 
 
In addition, arrangements are being made for members of the committee to visit the 
various deaf clubs to seek views from service users to feed into this review. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


